
ORGANISER’S COMMENTS LINDLEY 

This is the first event I have organised for over 10 years. In spite of this it seemed to go fairly well. 

I would like to thank all the EPOC helpers, without whom the event would not have happened. 

Thanks also to Judith Wood who checked all the controls when feeling unwell. 

I have one word of advice to anyone thinking of arranging an event with their partner-don’t. 

It created too much discord and disruption in one household. 

Bob Page 


